Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I have created a website that I strongly encourage you and your son/daughter to use this year on a regular basis.  My website has a number of sections to it and they are as follows:
· Home Page
· Calendar
· Homework
· Subjects
· Communication
· More:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]About Mrs. Davies
· Field Trips
· Links
· Genius Hour and Passion Projects
· …of the Day
· Parent Letters
· School & Classroom Expectations
· Term Previews
· Weekly Schedule
· Work Ethic Criteria

Each of these areas can be clicked on for more information, and there are also sub-sections for several of these main tabs.  I have tried to include everything possible to keep students and parents up-to-date with assignments and homework, as well as school and classroom happenings.  I encourage you to check and use this website regularly to support student learning and keep aware of upcoming events.  Please contact me if you can’t find what you are looking for, you find an error, and/or if you have any questions about or suggestions for the website.  I appreciate your feedback!

To access my website you can use the following link: http://mrsdavieswebsite.weebly.com/ or you can go to the NGE website, click on NGE Staff, and then click on View by my name.

I hope that my website will both support and enhance your child’s learning this year.  Again, please check it often for updates.

I am providing a Website Scavenger Hunt to help you and your child explore and become more familiar with my website.  I encourage you to take the time to complete the scavenger hunt with your son/daughter, so that you are also aware of the resources available to you through my site.

Sincerely,
Lara Davies

